
Dear Parents,


As Sonshine Preschool continues to grow, our drop-off/pickup area can no longer 
withstand the rise of traffic, and it is causing congestion during peak hours. We have 
designed a drop-off/pickup strategy to improve the congestion and to keep traffic 
flowing. This new policy will take effect on Tuesday, September 5th.


For the safety of our children, please follow the map (see below) and general rules when 
dropping off and picking up your child(ren) from school. The map will help with the 
designated entrance and exit routes, parent parking, and crosswalks. We understand there 
will be an adjustment period and appreciate your patience and support. 


General Rules


1. Upon arrival and dismissal, please park your car in a designated parking place (see 
map) and check in with your child(ren) classroom teachers. We ask that you limit your 
time in the building to 10 minutes, as our parking spaces are limited. If you know you 
will be longer than 10 minutes, please park in the main parking lot at Restore Church. 
If you park in front of the playground, keep in mind the cars exiting the preschool 
before backing up.


2. Please drive slowly and carefully in our parking lot! 


3. Always hold your child's hand when walking in the parking lot. For safety's sake, 
do not allow your child to run or play in the parking lot or into the building. 


4. Socialize with other parents away from the parking area.


5. Do not park on the sidewalk in front of the preschool, or under Restore 
Church’s awning. These areas are ONLY for emergency use.







***CELL PHONE USE IS PROHIBITED BY LAW WHILE OPERATING A 
VEHICLE IN THE SCHOOL PARKING LOT OR SCHOOL ZONE***


